
Mr. Edward D r Bogosian 
325 Concord Street 

May 1, 1975 

Haverhill, Massachusetts 01830 

De~r Mr. Der Bogosian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt N • 20899 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


